
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Thank you very much for your support of the Trussell Trust Christmas Box Appeal. 54 boxes were sent off 
last week. 
 
FOOD NEEDED! Please would you also consider supporting the Trussell Trust in the weeks before Christmas 
by providing items for our local food bank. Supplies for Christmas are urgently needed to ensure that 
essential food items can be distributed to those in considerable need in this area. 
 
The donations of dried/tinned food will be collected in Chapel. Anything we collect over the remaining 
weeks of term will make a great difference to others this Christmas. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Judith Bersweden 
Chaplain 

 


